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Wednesday 9 February 2022 Term 1 Week 3 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Friday 11 February School Swimming Carnival 

Monday 14 February K/1/2 Swimming Program 

Tuesday 15 February 3-6 Swimming Program 

Thursday 17 February K/1/2 Swimming Program 

Friday 18 February K/1/2 Swimming Program 

Monday 21 February K/1/2 Swimming Program 

Tuesday 22 February 3-6 Swimming Program 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 

What a start to the year! While it has been unusual, it 
has been lovely to see our students and parents again. 
Classes have settled into their routines quickly and are 
adjusting to new schedules. We are having 2 lunch and 
recess breaks this year, to accommodate the smaller 
playground. This gives students more space to play, with 
less congestion outside. 

Teachers have been advised to wear masks where  
possible. The masks can be removed when giving  
direct instruction to the class, for clarity and  
understanding and to support the learning needs of all 
students. Masks are then returned for classroom  
circulation and small group work. Exceptions are made for 
students with learning difficulties or hearing issues.  
Student masks are recommended but not mandatory. 
Child size masks are available at the office. 

Thank you all for supporting our staggered exit during 
these first few weeks of school. It is working quite 
smoothly as each group leaves the school. This will  
continue for the next 2 weeks at least. 

It is now time to collect your RAT kits for the next 2 
weeks. They will be available for the office window this 
week. While collection by an adult is our preferred  
option, we have had confirmation that we can send the 
kits home with students, with parental permission. Please 
contact the office if you cannot collect in person and 
would like the kits sent home with your child. Please  
ensure you get them from your child’s bag as soon as  
possible. 

Paint Room 

We have been fielding questions about household  
contacts. I have copied this extract from the NSW  
government website, for your information. 

If you are a household contact:  

• You must follow the Self-isolation guideline and  
self-isolate for 7 days from the time the first  
COVID-positive person in your household had their 
test. 

• Have a rapid antigen test (RAT) as soon as possible 
and again on Day 6. Have an additional RAT if you  
develop symptoms. 

• If all tests are negative, you can leave isolation after 
7 days.  

• If you get a positive result, you should continue your 
isolation and follow the Testing positive to COVID-19 
and managing COVID-19 safely at home advice. 

• Do not visit high-risk settings (healthcare, aged care, 
disability care, correctional facilities) for the next 7 
days after leaving isolation. 

• If another member of your household tests  
positive while you are in isolation, you do not have to 
restart your isolation period. 

• If you are a household close contact who is unable to 
separate from the COVID-19 positive person, you 
should self-isolate with them until they are released 
from isolation. 

As we move into the year, various school activities are 
restarting, the first of which is our swimming carnival on 
Friday. Due to restrictions, unfortunately we are only 
taking our competent swimmers 8 years and older.  
Spectators are also not permitted and students will be 
sitting in year groups, rather than house groups.  
Hopefully, the weather gods will be kind to us on Friday. 

We look forward to resuming more events and connecting 
with you all, throughout 2022. 

Kind Regards, 
 
Diana Foley 
Principal 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 
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Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 
 
 
 

Early Student Pick-up 

If you require to collect your child earlier than the 
normal finish time, please pre-arrange with the 
teacher and office before 2pm.  Calls and drop-ins 
after this time can be difficult to accommodate. 
 

Payments 

Payments can be made online through the website or 
at the office (8:30am—3pm).  If paying by cash, 
please secure in a zip-lock bag or sealed envelope, 
clearly marked with student’s name, class and what 
payment is for.   
 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

LIBRARY NEWS 
Book Club Issue 1  has gone home. 

Orders close Friday 18th February. 

Please pay only through 
Book Club Loop. 

Thank you! 

 

Watch this space! 

Playgroup will be  
commencing soon for 
2022 

Thursday 10 February 

Nil 

Friday 11 February 

Rhys, Janet 

Thursday 17 February 

Nil 

Friday 18 February 

Rhys 



 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

    
 

SURFSIDE BUS LINES 

Bus Incidents 

131500 or www.transport.nsw.gov.au 

(go to: Contact Us, Complaints, Buses) 

For All Uniform Orders 
 
Online: www.mrcharles.com.au 
Phone: 1800 810 182 
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Kingscliff Public School 

Congratulations to KPS 2022 School Captains, Vice Captains & Sport Leaders 

 

 

 
 

 

 

ADVERTISE 

HERE 

$50 per term 

  

 

Contact School Office 

(02) 6674 1467 

 


